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BEDFORD|DIVE INTO LOCAL HISTORY  

Open House on Saturday, February 22|@ the Glendower Hall 
 

As promised in the 2019 edition of the Wolfe Lake Magazine, we would give you an update on the The Bedford 

Historical Society. The history buffs in our region invite you to attend their annual Open House on Saturday, 

February 22, 2020, from 10 A.M. to 3 P.M. at the Glendower Hall on 1381 Westport Road. 

 The Bedford Historical Society established 20 years ago by June 

Quinn, hosts this annual Open House (for which this is the 9th 

year) providing an opportunity for all to view the assembled 

archives, which are continually expanding, of the families and 

history of Bedford Township. 

 Gerald Stinson is the president of the Society. He explains, 

“Basically anyone looking for information about a resident of 

Bedford at any time, from the district's first settlers to the 

present, will likely find that name here somewhere. Our open 

house is also a great opportunity to look at and chat about the 

past and current history of Bedford Township. 

 

 

If you have any questions, you are invited to contact the Westport Area Outdoor Association directly at 

stinson@rideau.net. 
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